
 

 

SETTW Signed Application E-Mail Acknowledgement 
  
 
 
Congratulations.  You have successfully completed the application process for the Special 
Education Teacher Tuition Waiver (SETTW) Program. 
 
You will receive notification of your eligibility status after the priority consideration date has 
passed. 
 
If you have questions about SETTW, or to learn more about the financial aid process and 
available program, visit us at isac.org, call an ISAC Call Center Representative at 800.899.ISAC 
(4722), or send an e-mail message to isac.studentservices@illinois.gov.  
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